MOUNTAIN SPARK New Providence Club Nets

GAPS Amateur Radio Club 145.8 MHz
February 1979 Sun 8 & 9 PM
/
N.B. -— Shift in Meeting Date

Due to the observance of Lincoln's Birthday on February 12th, the
NPARC meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 13, 1979. (The
Library will be closed on Monday the 12th.)

Computer Control of Repeaters is February Topic

At the next meeting, Tuesday, February 13, 1979, Mr. A. L.
(Monte) Shultes, K2DLJ, will describe his adaptation of a Micro-
computer system for controlling the Martinsville 2-meter
repeater. The Martinsville repeater is operated by the Raritan
Valley Radio Club on 146.025 MHz - in and 146.625 MHz - out.
Monte has prepared an interesting slide talk and demonstration of
the "bells and whistles" for our program.

Equipment Exchange Night Planned For March

Save all of your good (valuable?) equipment for the annual recy-
cling activity of the NPARC. The Equipment Exchange Night is
scheduled for Monday, March 12, 1979. Look for the EEN rules in
the next issue of Spark Gaps.

FCC Seeks RFI Comments

An FCC Inquiry, General Docket 78-369 is currently addressing the
subject of Radio Frequency Interference (RFI). Club members
wishing to participate in the preparation of a coordinated
response are requested to submit comments, notes, etc. to W2EAL
for inclusion in a reply to the Commission.

For The Taking

Back issues of QST; 1954-1959 and 1968-1971. Contact Link

"Werner, WBZ2EDE, 94 Larned Road, Summit, Telephone- 277-2630 if

interested.



